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TO:  Roadway Design Unit Staff 

John Pilipchuk, LG, PE 

Todd Whittington, PE 

Ron Davenport, PE 

Wiley Jones, III, PE 

Jennifer Evans, PE 

Brian Hanks, PE 

Timothy McFadden 

Malcom Watson, PE 

Division DDC Engineers 

Division Project Delivery Engineers  

Division Construction Engineers 

Project Managers 

 

FROM:  Tatia White, PE, PLS, CPM 

  State Roadway Design Engineer 

 
DATE:  April 4, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Aggregate Subgrade Revisions 

 

The Geotechnical Engineering Unit has revised the Aggregate Subgrade and associate 

documents reflected in their memo dated February 03, 2023.  These revisions became 

effective with the March 2023 letting. 

 

The Roadway Design Unit has updated the cell libraries in our SS2 and ORD Workspaces   

Non-Woven Geotextile Interlayer (N3) will be included in Chapter 13 - Section 13.5.2.5 

of the next Roadway Design Manual update, tentatively scheduled for May 2023.  If there 

are any questions, please contact Sherri Calhoun, PE, at (919) 707-6226 or 

scalhoun@ncdot.gov. 
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